
Guests: 
Ryan & Jill Stieg, guests of Stacy Dreesen with and application in hand.  Jill is a speech 
therapist in Laurel. 
  
Announcements: 
Bejot Memorial Golf Tournament on July 19.  Signups went around again, 40 signed up as of 
this morning.  There will be no breakfast at American Legion on July 19. 
The Yellowstone District is working on a gun raffle with the proceeds going to Grateful 
Giving, a project of the American Legion.  More info coming up at a later date. 
CASA is having an appreciation night at ZooMT on June 18, 4:30 -7PM.  There will be a BBQ 
dinner served and drinks.  Please RSVP at 406-259-1233 
There will be a Yellowstone District social at ZooMT on June 20, 5-7PM. 
  
Speaker: 
Our own Shannon Johnson and Tim Stark (Owner of BeSpoke of MT) spoke about the 
homefront 3D printed home project upcoming in the heights.  This 3D home printing 
project started in 2022, meeting with different entities around Montana concerning the 
future of 3D home printing in Montana.  After a successful outlook, Tim went to the 
Montana Legislature and got a bill passed allowing 3D home printing in Montana. 
Some interesting items about 3D printed homes: 
A 2000 sq ft home can be 3D printed onsite in about 40 days. 
Out of 100 people in construction, 50 are soon to retire... with only 7 people to take their 
place. 
Most 3D home printers require a crane to set up and/or move the 3D printer.  Newer 
printers can virtually set up themselves and are on tracks to enable moving around. 
The printer that Tim has coming in limited to building 3 stories, and also has a width 
restriction.  Length of the building is not restricted. 
Build material is a concrete type product with a GeoPolymer product coming soon which 
will be lighter in weight. 
With 3D printed homes, round walls are not a problem nor an added expense.  It's simply a 
code change telling the printer to print a round wall. 
AND, a 3D printed home is generally 30% less money than a stick built home. 
 


